
A meeting of Laxton and Moorhouse Parish Council  was held in Laxton Visitors Centre on Thursday 

18th February 2016 at 7.30pm. 

Present were Mr.J.V.Godson,Chairman,Mr.R.Hennell,Mr.M.Hennell,Mr.J.Hill,Mr.D.Brown and 

Mr.K.Shepherd,Clerk. 

Mr.M.Manning and Mr.S.Hill were absent and were excused. 

Minutes.The minutes of the January meeting were left until the March 2016 meeting. 

Audit. A discussion took place about arrangements for future audits of smaller authorities. 

A letter from the Smaller Authorities Audit Appointments Limited explaining future changes 

concerning Smaller Authorities was discussed and it was decided to allow the SWAAA to appoint an 

auditor for our council. 

Precept.It was decided to apply for a precept of £3000 for next year. 

Accounts.The following accounts payments were decided. Already paid NASDC £62.93 for election 

costs. Topay NALC membership fee £72.96,Severn Trent water at sportsfield £33.13, SLCC Fees £65, 

Playing Field rent 180 

Bank Balance £4510.21 Current Account,£1125.06 Deposit Account. 

There being no further business the chairman closed the meeting at 8.15pm. 


